David Pestel, Pastor 752-8301
John Weber, Associate Pastor 756-2483
www.bbcmt.org; email: bethel@bbcmt.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS

MEegrry We Welcome You to our Services
This LORD's Day!

December 19, 2070
SUNDAY BIBLE SCHOOL for the entire family .......c...ccceeveveennn.. 9:45 a.m.
Adult Class: ““Living in Hostile Territory” (1 Peter) Blue Room
Morning Worship Service 11:00 a.m.
Prelude
Welcome & Announcements
Opening Hymn Joy to the World 117
Hymn Go Tell It on the Mountain 127
Pastoral Prayer
Scripture Reading Luke 1:1-25
Hymn O Come All Ye Faithful 130
Offering
Hymn O Little Town of Bethlehem 128
*Special Music Barb Sorenson
Message ‘Christmas Facts’
Closing Hymn Wonderful Peace 317

* Children ages 4 — 3° grade dismissed for Children’s Church
following special music.
If you would like a Hearing Aid Headset,
Please inquire at the Bulletin Table.
EVeNiNg ServiCe.........cccouuieumeiinsssmssinssssssmssssss s ssssssssssssssssns 6:00 p.m.

This evening is our Christmas Program. We'll begin at 6:00 p.m. with a potato bar,
followed by our program.

Quotable: For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour, which is Christ
the Lord. Luke 2:11

TODAY NEXT SUNDAY
GREETERS: Don & Denise R. Eldon & Pauline K.
SOUND ROOM: (Dec.) Mark R.

NURSERY (downstairs): * Note: Attendants PLEASE be in nursery by 10:50 a.m.

A.M. Worship Service Wendy & Ray B. & Tori Becky S. & Siera W.

P.M. Service: No Nursery Hope W. & Jenae R.

BUDGET:  General Fund (Needed Weekly) $2,975.00
Rec’d Last Week:

General $4,471.00
Faith Promise $185.00
L House Project $185.00
Sunday School $8.00
HAPPENING THIS WEEK
Wed. Mid-week Prayer Meeting 6:30 p.m.
At Zorn’s home; please bring a plate of cookies or snacks, car polling is available.
Fri. Christmas Eve Service 6:30 p.m.
Sat. Merry Christmas!
FAMILY MATTERS

Coming Up -
Teen Winter Retreat \Wed-Fri., Dec. 29-31, at camp

Faith Promise -
The Faith Promise Offering is a way to demonstrate our love for God, carry out the
Great Commission, put faith into practice, abound in the grace of giving, lay up
treasures in heaven, and bring glory to God. More information is available on our
website, or in a hard copy; if you need it, please ask.

To My Bethel Family -
Birthdays come but once a year. I'm sending a general thank you for everyone who
helped me celebrate my 60th. A new year, a new decade! Whew. Your warm
wishes, clever cards, and cherished fellowship is appreciated more than | could say
in words. Thank you Bethel family for so many kindnesses. God bless you, each
and all.
Don Savelle

May our meditation upon this divine excellency
[the patience of God] soften our hearts,
make our consciences tender; and may we learn in the
school of experience the “patience of saints,”
namely, submission to the divine will
and continuance in well doing.

From “Gleanings in the Godheat”, by A.w. Pink




